
Let There Be Peace on Earth

Union Village UMC has invited IDC to join their Lent 2007 talk series. IDC executive director Dr.
Levent made a speech on IDC’s activities and Islam’s view on interfaith dialog. 

      

 Some IDC members, too, attended the event and served Noah’s Pudding. We congratulate
Union Village UMC for organizing this talk series, which was about Peace and Peacemaking.
We thank Rev. Grace S.  Pak and Ms. Nancy Block for inviting IDC.
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